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Enrollment (as of June 18) 

2025/2026 
Families Pending: 24  Students Pending: 152 
Families Enrolled: 8  Students Enrolled: 25 
Total: 32  Total: 177 

FTE Trends 
School Year  FTE 

2023/2024  432.00 
2022/2023  455.75 
2021/2022  495.00 
2020/2021  668.51 
2019/2020  318.65 
2018/2019  244.00 
2017/2018  234.62 

Teachers are focused on enrolling new students for the upcoming school year and entering 
work samples. 

PACE Outreach 
The PACE offices are in full transition.  The Anchorage office is moving to a smaller, safer 
location about three miles from the current office.  Teachers will rotate through the office 
so it is fully staffed, and the change will result in substantial savings each month on rents. 
The Craig office moved to Craig High School for the FY 25/26 school year during 
construction.  The Ketchikan office will close permanently at the end of the month. In 
addition to meeting the family needs, the PACE staff is focusing on the moves. 

School Improvement 
The A3 school improvement plan reporting for FY24/25 is complete.  Teachers focused this 
year on utilizing the grad coach for MTSS support. This year, the focus was on providing 
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individualized family support.  An updated list of monthly questions was sent out each 
month as part of the communication.  Data from the questions were used to improve 
family outcomes and support. 

Staffing 
Heather Mendonsa will complete her contract as principal/contact teacher on June 30, 
2025.  Josh Andrews will take over as principal on July 1.  Heather and Josh have held 
meetings to ensure a smooth transition. 

A job offer has been extended for the Anchorage administrative assistant position. 
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